
BJCCS Pumpkin Decorating Contest

Calling all pumpkin carvers and decorators!  BJCCS Fall Carnival will
have a student pumpkin decorating/carving contest. The top two
pumpkins from each class and from staff will be entered into the Fall
Carnival Pumpkin Contest.

Pumpkins can be decorated, carved, painted, glued, or whatever.  You
can be as creative or classic as you like.  No more than one pumpkin
entry per student. Students should bring their pumpkin to school on
Thursday (10/21) or Friday (10/22).

Our top two pumpkins from each class will be on display at the Fall
Carnival, where carnival goers can vote for their favorite pumpkin and
win a prize! (Mr. McFadden will also be throwing in a special prize!)

We can’t wait to see what our students come up with!  Thanks for your
participation!


